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Principal’s Message

“Fear not, for I am with you”

Isaiah 41:10

As we work through this uncertain time always remember that God walks alongside us, just
as we walk alongside our family members and friends. As we bounce between Alert Levels
please remember to be kind and look after one another.

Please reach out to Mr Hadnett or other organisations if you are needing help.

Assessments

Coming up this term – assessments will hopefully start from 15th March, it is important that
all children are present at school and on time. Teachers will share this data with parents on
Tuesday 30th March at our first Parent Interviews for 2021.

Contact with Teachers

Please note that contact with teachers should be made between 8am and 4pm. Outside of
these times teachers will make every effort to respond but please allow up to 24 hours a
reply.

https://www.ctk.school.nz/2021/03/05/2021-newsletter-number-4/
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Schooldocs

Our school during 2020 joined up to Schooldocs. This is an online resource that holds all the
schools Policies and Procedures.

Please clink on the following link: CTK Schooldocs or on the Schooldocs link on the school
website homepage.

Username: ctk

Password: owairaka

Thank you to our whole school community for the resilience and patience that you have
shown over the past few weeks with two lockdowns, online learning, many date changes and
some pretty horrible weather as well.

Kind regards

Billy Hadnett

Principal

School Calendar

2021 Annual Plan

https://ctk.schooldocs.co.nz/Logon.aspx?ReturnUrl=%2f
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Key Dates for Term 1

MRZ Cricket Day – To be confirmed due to Lockdown #4
MRZ Softball Day – To be confirmed due to Lockdown #4
School Potluck Dinner – Thursday 18th March @ 6pm
St Joseph’s Feast Day Mass – Friday 19th March @ 10am
Parent Interviews – Tuesday 30th March
Stations of the Cross Liturgy – Thursday 1st April @ 10am
Easter Weekend – Friday 2nd April – Tuesday 6th April (No School)
MRZ Rippa Day – Thursday 8th April
Last Day of Term 1 – Thursday 15th April @ 3pm

Catholic College Updates

Sacred Heart College

Tuesday the 16th at 11.45 am and 1.30 pm. Enrolments close 1 April 2021. For details of
enrolments for 2022 and scholarships visit www.sacredheart.school.nz

Marcellin College

Open Evening has been rescheduled to Thursday 18th March from 4-7pm. To enrol online
visit www.marcellin.school.nz/online-enrolment/

St Dominic’s College

https://sacredheart.school.nz/enrolment/
https://www.marcellin.school.nz/2021/03/03/whanau-open-evening-18th-march/
https://www.marcellin.school.nz/online-enrolment/
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Tuesday 23rd March 6.30pm. Enrolments close Friday 2nd July 2021. Visit
www.stdoms.ac.nz/Enrolment.html for enrolment packs.

St Paul’s College

Wednesday 24th March at 9.30am or 1.45pm. Parking will be available on-site.

Assembly in the College Chapel followed by a tour of the College by senior students.
Enrolment Packs will be available on the day or may be downloaded from
www.stpaulscollege.co.nz/enrolment/open-day-2021.

St Peter’s College

Tuesday 30th at 9.30 am & 1 pm in the College Hall by the Mountain Road entrance.
Applications close Friday, 6 April. Visit www.st-peters.school.nz/enrolment/ for further
information.

Baradene College

Open evening has been cancelled. Scan enrolment applications and email to Mrs Felicity
Lister,  flister@baradene.school.nz.  Applications close Friday, 19 March.

St Mary’s College

Is postponed. Email and scan requested documents to, enrolments@stmaryak.school.nz.
The other option is to post, courier or wait until the lock down is lifted.

If you are having difficulty obtaining documents (eg preference form signed by local parish
priest) due to the current Alert Level, please email enrolments@stmarysk.school.nz.

Enrolments for Years 7 and limited places for Year 9 in 2022 close Thursday 18 March.

Board of Trustees

Christ the King Catholic School Board – Casual vacancy for a parent
representative

A casual vacancy has occurred on the school board for an elected parent representative.

The board has decided to fill the vacancy by selection. If 10% or more of eligible voters on
the school roll ask the board, within 28 days of this notice being published, to hold a by-
election to fill the vacancy, then a by-election will be held.

Request for a by-election should be sent to: bot_chairperson@ctk.school.nz care of Mr Glen
Evans (chairperson)

https://www.stdoms.ac.nz/Enrolment.html
https://www.stpaulscollege.co.nz/enrolment/open-day-2021
https://www.st-peters.school.nz/enrolment/
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Sponsors of our Construction Room

by: Friday 26  March 2021.

Christ the King Parish

Mass Times
Monday – 9am – Liturgy of the Word
Tuesday – 9am
Wednesday – 9am
Thursday – 9am
Friday – 10am
Saturday – 9am & 6pm
Sunday – 8:30am & 10am

Christ the King Parish Website

Christ the King Sponsors

th

http://www.christtheking.co.nz/
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Respect – Service – Compassion – Peace and Joy


